
 
 

              UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
                                                               REGION 4 
                                               ATLANTA FEDERAL CENTER 
                                                   61 FORSYTH STREET, SW 
                                           ATLANTA, GEORGIA  30303-3104 

 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Jennifer Dodd 

Director, Division of Water Resources 

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 

Nashville, Tennessee  37243-15340 

 

Subject: Approval of the State of Tennessee’s 2022 303(d) List Submittal 

 

Dear Ms. Dodd: 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region 4 has completed its review of the Tennessee 

Department of Environment and Conservation’s Final 2022 Clean Water Act section 303(d) List of 

water quality limited segments. The EPA has determined that each of the water quality limited segments 

still requiring total maximum daily loads identified on the State’s List meets the requirements of the 

Clean Water Act section 303(d) and its implementing regulations at 40 C.F.R. section 130.7. The EPA 

hereby approves Tennessee’s decision to include each of the waters designated by the State in its 2022 

303(d) List. Enclosed for your information is the accompanying decision document for this approval 

action. 

 

If you have questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at (404) 562-9345 or  

Mr. Joel Hansel, Acting Chief, Monitoring, Assessment, Listing, and TMDL Section at (404) 562-9274. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 
 

        
       Jeaneanne M. Gettle, Director 

 Water Division 

 
 
 
Enclosure 

 
cc:  Mr. Richard Cochran 

       Watershed Planning Unit 
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